
 

 LANCASTER ROYAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL CCF                               
Lee House, East Road, Lancaster, LA1 3EF 

 

 

Telephone 01524 580600    email:drowe@lrgs.org.uk 

 
15.11.23 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

LRGS CCF WEST HIGHLAND WAY EXPEDITION 29TH MARCH TO 1ST  APRIL 2024 
 

We are planning at the start of the Easter Holidays to walk the final part of the West Highland Way 
finishing with an ascent of Ben Nevis. This will be arduous and physically demanding and as such should 
only be undertaken by those who are keen and fit enough to complete the walk in a reasonable time. 
Cadets from all 3 services are invited.  
 
In the event that conditions dictate it, we may either not reach the summit or in the case of severe 
weather may have to cancel the walk altogether. 
 
I hope that your son / daughter / ward will attend as it is a wonderful opportunity! I hope you will choose 
to pay the £110 which is the cost of the walk. To make it easier to pay please provide a portion of the 
cost now in the form of a deposit of £50, a further payment of £60 will be requested later. Payments 
should be made on Wisepay under General Payments CCF West Highland Way, with the deposit paid 
before 1st February. It is hoped to find places for all cadets who wish to attend but places are limited and 
will be allocated after 1st February on the basis of seniority. In the event that money has been received 
but the walk is cancelled for example due to coronavirus or a place is not available then this will be 
refunded otherwise all payments are non-refundable. For those who are unable to afford the full price of 
the walk the Opportunities Fund may be able to help, please contact me directly about this.  A kit list and 
forms for medical and other details will follow. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

D R Rowe 

 
David Rowe (Lt.Col) 
Contingent Commander 
 


